
Notices
Br Heart J 1980; 43: 492

Prostaglandins and the cardiovascular
system
An international symposium devoted to the inter-
action between prostaglandins and the cardio-
vascular system will be held in Wilrijk (Antwerp,
Belgium), from 1-3 December 1980. This sympo-
sium is sponsored by the European Society for
Cardiology. The deadline for submitting an
abstract is 1 June.

Further information and abstract forms can be
obtained from symposium's office: Ms L Van den
Eynde, Department of Pharmacology, University
of Antwerp, Universiteitsplein 1, B-2610 Wilrijk
(Belgium). Tel: 031/28.25.28.

Seventh International Conference on
Computers in Cardiology
This conference will be held from 23-25 October
1980 in Williamsburg, Virginia, USA. Papers deal-
ing with all aspects of computers in cardiology are
solicited. Abstracts must be submitted by 15 May
1980. Abstract submission and conference regis-
tration forms may be obtained from: Harold
Ostrow, Division of Computer Research and
Technology, National Institutes of Health,
Bethesda, Maryland 20014, USA.
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